Dear BRSP Members my name is Ben Olsen, and am up for reelection on the Board of Directors. As a long time Alaskan, moved here in 1973 and graduated at East High School in 1983 and ran a small Trucking company till 2007 and a avid Shot gunner with some time on the R&P side,I would like your vote to be back on the board. The last two years have come with some adversity with the cost increase for clay targets, with everyone that is on the board as myself it was a hard decision to increase the league fees and the overall prices for clay's. As the club moves forward with hiring a new manager and a true budget that has been hard fought to do by the board, we are on the way to a better understanding of the incurring costs of running the range. I've been active in the SCTP Program in the past coaching young kids from beginning to advanced lessons on the best way to conduit yourself and safety at the range. I've been a member since 1998,i have in the past shot at the range as early as 1982 when school would was out or on the weekends with my brother. As a member of NRA,ATA and the NSSA, and my BRSP number is 4744. I would like your support for reelection on the board. The future things I would like to see is maybe buying a front end loader for the range to make snow removel and other things more manageable, Thank you Ben Olsen